Dear Sir/Madam,

Georgian Evaluation Association (independent, non-governmental, non political organization) would like to invite you to the presentation of the first independent, professional and detailed midterm monitoring results of the new government activities which will take place on June 14, 2013  3 : 00 pm at Tbilisi Marriot.

GEA will introduce the findings of the monitoring process existing at this stage and results of the achievements of pre-election promises of Georgian Dream. The presentation is a part of the project "The monitoring of the pre-election programs of political parties in Georgia". The project started in Summer 2012 and was financed by the National Endowment for Democracy NED (an American non-governmental, non-political organization, aiming to support democratic institutions in the world). 

We hope very much that you will find time to join us in this very important event. 

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us:

Tel.: 2 36 74 94; 2 36 51 56
Cell.: 599 57 86 80

Please confirm your attendance 

With kind regards,


Nino Saakashvili

President of Georgian Evaluation Association


